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Campus closure on Friday, 24 January

Dear Students,

We have taken the decision to close the university campus tomorrow (Friday, 24 January)
in response to the red weather warning of wind in place across Northern Ireland. The strong
winds associated with Storm Éowyn are expected to cause very dangerous conditions,
widespread disruption and significant impacts.

Where appropriate and possible, teaching will be delivered online and, if not already
communicated, staff from your School or Centre will be in touch with you in relation to local
arrangements to support this.

Student support services will be available remotely. Student Accommodation will remain open.

As always, ensuring your safety and wellbeing is our first priority and the closure will help
minimise the risk to our students and staff.

Best wishes,

Alistair Finlay
Interim Vice-President and Chief People Officer
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